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' Municipal Offices: 66 Charlotte Street
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== "
PORT COLBORNE 1905.835.2900 ext. 106 r 905.834.5746
Development and Legislative Services e cityclerk@portcolborne.ca

June 20, 2023

Sent Via Email: ONCFO ClubsandRanges@cfp-pcaf.ca
CFOON@cfp-pcaf.ca

B.I. (Brian) Griffith

Superintendent — CFO Bureau Commander
Chief Firearms Officer for the Province of Ontario
50 Andrew Street South, Suite 201

Orillia ON L3V 7T5

Dear Mr. Griffith;

Re: Port Colborne and District Conservation Club — File Reference 8676 50

[ am writing to you regarding the Revocation of Shooting Range Approval certificate # 186
relating to the Port Colborne and District Conservation Club located at 3757 Second
Concession Road, Port Colborne, Ontario.

The City understands that your Office is considering re-issuing this Shooting Range Approval.

The purpose of this letter is to advise you that the subject matter of this particular Shooting
Range is coming forward at the City of Port Colborne’s June 27, 2023 Council Meeting. We
would appreciate the opportunity to provide you with Council’s position on this approval
before your Office makes a decision. We will provide you with that position immediately after
the June 27 meeting. While we are aware that the issuance of an approval is a Provincial
matter, we are hoping that your Office will consider taking into account comments or
concerns of a local municipality.

Thank you for your time and consideration. If you have any questions, please feel free to
contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

€. Tadden

Charlotte Madden
City Clerk

lem

cc: Scott Luey, Chief Administrative Officer, The City of Port Colborne
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